
Please vote yes on HB1151. I’m not a land owner but I’m the guy who stops at your farm and will 
lend a hand and help anyone I can. I always ask for permission and have made many friends over the 
years stopping and talking to land owners. I have hunted over bait for many years. I don’t own land 
and I don’t have equipment to make food plots. The Game and Fish will give you seed to plant food 
plots.  How is that not congregating deer into one small area. And they themselves have a baiting 
interception program where they place feed for deer to stop them from coming into peoples hay 
yards. Please vote yes on HB1151
Sincerely Kent Kaufman 


